
CENTRAL LINN SCHOOL BOARD UPDATE

November 13, 2023

COMMUNICATION

⮚ ASB Representatives, Joselyn Morales and Alena Fitzmorris, reported on October

ASB activities.

⮚ Principal Dean Rech reported on Jr/Sr High student activities.

⮚ Dr. Pelt reported on Integrated Guidance.

⮚ Chair Karo reported on his experience participating in the Leadership Elementary

classroom walk through.

⮚ Dr. Pelt announced that First Grade Teacher, Wendy Cortright, was nominated for

‘Teacher of the Year’ for the Oregon Small Schools Association.

BOARD ACTION

⮚ Approved October Regular Board minutes.

⮚ Acknowledged the hire of Ben Hughs, Assistant Varsity Wrestling Coach; Ryan

Geider, Junior High Softball Coach and the resignation of Janessa Evans,

Elementary Educational Assistant.

⮚ Abstained from appointing Sarah McDonald to OSBA Legislative Policy Committee.

⮚ Adopted OSBA Resolution 1 which creates the Oregon Rural School Board Members

Caucus.

⮚ Motion failed: Adopt OSBA Resolution 2 which adopts proposed OSBA Bylaws.

⮚ Adopted Board Policies; IK, Academic Achievement; IKF, Graduation Requirements

and KG, Community Use of District Facilities.

⮚ Deleted Board Policy, FL, Use of School Facilities and FL-AR, Regulations and Fee

Schedule For Use of CL School Buildings and Facilities.

NEXT REGULAR SCHOOL BOARD MEETING

December 4, 2023 @ 6:30 pm, CLES Conference Room/Zoom


